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First Newsletter

Because we are all so busy and not living in the same town, I thought that a monthly newsletter might keep us all connected and in contact.  

204 Days to Go!

If we look at wedding planning calendars, it looks like we’re all right on schedule!  Next step is for us to order our dresses.  Matt and I have looked into registering, and have 1 of the 2 stores down.  

I would like to meet in early December to get the dresses ordered. We will have to order them all together. I can only meet on a Saturday or Sunday because of school and work. Let me know what days work best for you.

Sob story of the month:  Matt still hasn’t asked all his groomsman to be his groomsman yet! 

Exciting news of the month:  We just got our engagement pictures back and they look awesome!

Helpful Websites

I am constantly on the web looking for wedding ideas and planning tips.  Check out theknot.com or weddingchannel.com.  I’ve spent countless hours on both, and have found them to be quite helpful.  

Your dresses

I have finally made a decision on your dresses!  We are going to have David’s Bridal styles 8226 and 8224.  Both styles will be in coral.  Style 8226, shown in coral, is the strapless top of the dress.

         

Style 8226 will be the skirt of the dress. 

  It looks like we’re going to order our dresses from David’s Bridal in Greenwood.  My personal consultant is Liz, and she is great to work with!  If you would want to reach her, her number is 1-317-887-6800.  

The dresses will be $128.00 (plus tax), but you will receive a 15% discount since I have purchased my dress there as well.  They would be shipped to the Greenwood store, and I could pick the dresses up when they come in.  The dresses take 4-8 weeks to come in.

Flower ideas

I would like our bouquets to be made up of coral, pink, and orange flowers (Think: tropical sunset).  I have found that I love the idea of tight clusters, with the hand-tied stems.  I don’t want much (or any) greenery in the bouquets, so we’ll probably have some kind of ribbon serve as the bouquets’ collars.  As of today, I think I am going to have your bouquets come with white flowers in the mix…but no more than 40% white.  

I like this bouquet shown here, but with more purples and blues, and no greenery.  There are several other examples that I’ll pass along as we narrow the search.

Coming Soon?

I am working on a website for Matt and me.  Its URL is mattandnicole.bravehost.com, it is viewable, but it is still under construction. 

Need Ideas

Matt and I are trying to get ahead on all that we can.  I’ve recently been working on the “must-play” song list for the reception.  If you come across any songs, jot them down and send them my way.  We really want the music to be danceable, songs that everyone can have fun with.  Thanks, ladies!

I’m pretty sure that we’ll be doing a video scrapbook for reception, so keep your eye out for good shots of those in the bridal party, family, and pictures of Matt and me.  

Contact info

Here’s the bridal party’s and parents’ contact info: 

Sonya address@eagles.com

Ariel address@internet.com

Tina address@internet.com

Erica address@internet.com

Scott address@internet.com

Nick address@internet.com

AJ address@internet.com

Brad address@internet.com

Nicole address@yahoo.com

Matt address@yahoo.com

Greg & Darcy address@tds.net 

Anne & Danny address@ccrtc.com

Important Information

Wedding date: June 5, 2004

Ceremony Location: Vermont Street Plaza, Indianapolis at 5:30 p.m. 

Reception Location:  Rolls Royce Union Hall  after ceremony.
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